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To discuss the preliminary report and apply for OR observation, the group will meet on Nov. 1st 
with Dr. Thompson and receive feedback on additional product requirements and specifications. 
Also, acquiring OR observation access will enable the group to observe Dr. Thompson during 
surgery and experience his difficulties with the current retractor solution during TOS surgery. In 
addition, the team plans to brush up on the team website and LabNotebook to fill in any missing 
documents. The team will have a meeting during the next few days to discuss Dr. Thompson’s 
feedback and incorporate these into the website and LabNotebook. 
 


